
Dear [Classmate's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits. As you prepare for this new chapter at [New School's 

Name], I wanted to take a moment to send you my best wishes. 

While I am sad to see you go, I am also excited for all the wonderful experiences that await you. 

Remember to embrace every new opportunity and make the most of your time at [New School's 

Name]. 

We'll miss your laughter and friendly spirit in our class, but I know you'll make new friends in no 

time. Don't forget to keep in touch, and let us know how you're doing. 

Wishing you all the best in this exciting adventure! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


